
 

 

BROMLEY SPORTS CLUB – JUNIOR RACQUETS MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM 2023/24 

98 Plaistow Lane, Bromley BR1 3AS 
t. 020 8460 0281  e. admin@bromleysportsclub.co.uk  

 

Name of Child  Date of Birth:  M/F 

Name of Parent    

Address: 
 
Post Code: 

 

Email Address:  

Home Number: 
 

 Mobile Number:  

 

Memberships are effective from the date of joining and are valid for 1 year.  

(PLEASE CIRCLE YOUR MEMBERSHIP CHOICE) 

 Tennis & squash   Squash  only  Table Tennis 
U5 0     

5 - 7 years 55  40   85  
8 - 11 years 65  40  85 

12 to 18 years 80  50  85 

        
Parental Playing (Adult can 

play with child member only) 
30 30    

 
Table Tennis Supplement 
£30 

      

 

Payment is via Direct Debit with payments for courts and lights on a monthly basis.  Squash lights are 

free for juniors on a Sunday but are cost £4.45 for 45 minutes and £6 for an hour 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………   Print Name: ........................................... Date: ………………………………. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@bromleysportsclub.co.uk


 

 

Membership Cards 

 

Membership cards are provided by the Club office which provide access to the club if the doors that are 

locked and provide discounted member prices at the bar.  useful.  Membership cards can be provided for 

the junior members and the family.  If you do not have a card/require additional cards please email the 

club office on admin@bromleysportsclub.co.uk 

 

 

Tennis and Squash Coaching 

For tennis coaching enquiries please email Luke Pattinson at luke@bromleysportsclub.co.uk 

For squash coaching enquires please email Steve Franks at elsteveo969@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

Safeguarding 

BSC operates policies and procedures to safeguard children and young people and we operate in accordance with 

the LTA guidelines. Further information about our safeguarding arrangements are visible around the club and on our 

website, bromleysportsclub.co.uk.  Our Club welfare officer is Louise Conway and can be called on 0798 939395 

Data Protection 

The data protection law requires us to inform you how we deal with your data.  It also requires us to ask some 

specific questions relating to how we use it. 

HOW WE STORE IT: 
All information you give us on your application forms is stored on our server. Our server is secure and has a firewall 

in place. The data is also encrypted. 

HOW WE USE IT: 
We will use your information for club related purposes only. We will send you information regarding club activities, 

developments and club business. 

CHILDREN UNDER 16: 
We do not contact children directly and only contact them through the parent. We do not take details of children’s 

mobile numbers or email addresses. Any details displayed apart from the name will be that of a parent. 

WILL EVERYONE HAVE ACCESS? 
We will not sell or give your details to any third parties.  However, it may be useful for other members to have details 

of your phone number or email details for you and your family.  This may be for say, squash or tennis leagues, 

tournaments, teams, arranging ladder matches, arranging friendly matches or other such happenings. Once you are a 

member you can go to the booking site and change the settings yourself if you change your mind. 

 


